
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to inform you of some key information regarding upcoming events. 
 
Transition Evening- Monday 5 July- 6pm 
To ensure consistency across Stevenage, we have decided to rearrange our Transition Evening for 
Monday 5 July at 6pm. We will send out the link to the meeting on Monday morning. If you cannot 
access the virtual event, please do not worry. We will record it and upload it to the school website to 
ensure access for all.  
 
Transition Day- Thursday 8 July 
Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, we are unable to host a face-to-face Transition Day. This was 
decided by the Hertfordshire School’s Association. Our transition day will be virtual, and all resources will 
be provided and uploaded to our website. More information will be sent via email regarding accessing 
the information. The resources will include a range of fun and engaging tasks as well as assemblies and 
tours of the school.  
 
Transition work 
On the school website, under the transition tab, you will find transition work. There will be weekly work 
accessible for literacy, numeracy, PE and food technology. Although this is not mandatory, we strongly 
recommend students complete the work to gain a head start with their learning at Nobel. We will then 
discuss the work with the students in September. Please feel free to send any work in which the students 
are proud of so I can share their achievements with the appropriate departments.  
 
Website information 
You will soon notice that we have updated the transition tab on the school website. Under here you will 
find lots of useful information on uniform, PE kit, equipment, and term dates.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  
 
I will be in touch again soon. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Chloe Jones 
Head of Year 7 
chloe.jones@nobel.herts.sch.uk 


